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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Wonderdome Mobile Planetarium Visit 

 

Next half term, Y5 are learning about Space and the Solar System and on 

Tuesday 7th March 2023, a mobile planetarium company called WonderDome 

(www.wonderdome.co.uk) will be visiting our school. A mobile planetarium will be 

set up in our school and WonderDome’s astronomy presenters will work with the 

children.  

 

This is a unique experience for the children to explore our Solar System first 

hand through a presenter-led shows immersed in a real planetarium setting. The 

children will be split into two smaller groups of 15 so that they each are able to 

comfortably experience a 50- minute show. 

 

We would need to ask parents/carers to contribute £12.18 per child, on the 

understanding that without this we may not be able to proceed with the event.  

 

We would appreciate if you can respond to the online consent form and make 

appropriate payment by no later than Friday 17th February 2023. 

 

Payment can be made via Payment4Schools. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss L. Alton  

Year 5 Class Teacher  
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